
QUAIL CREEK PERFORMING ARTS GUILD 

 

Minutes of the General Meeting March 28, 2023 

In attendance: Davey Jones, Mary Campbell-Jones, Maggie Brown, Holly Crombie, Diana Paul, Patty 

Zatkin, Sandi Hrovatin, Bill Entwhistle 

President Jones called the meeting to order at 3:00 

Secretary, Mary Campbell-Jones:  The Feb. minutes were approved and are on our web site. 

Treasurer, Sandi Hrovatin:  She reported a bank balance of $18,976,15 and our net from the Expo was 

$10, 593.07.  This success was due to the work of the volunteers and QC staff.  We are looking for a 

Chair for next year’s Expo. 

Membership, Patty Zatkin:  She reported that we have 76 paid members. 

Publicity, Dodie Prescott:  Davey reported for Dodie that she has submitted info for What’s Happening 

and the Crossing about the Spring Choral event. 

V.P. Comedy and Drama, Maggie Brown:  She reported that we have sold 276 tickets so far. 

V.P. Music and Variety, Bill Entwhistle:  Bill had no report. 

Davey said our biggest expense for plays and Christmas Show is the sound and we are looking into 

purchasing our own equipment and either hire someone to run it or find members that know how or 

want to be taught. 

Cyndy Gierada asked about using a monitor for the Choral event and Davey will look into that.  Cyndy 

reported that they have sold 143 tickets so far and she will host the cast party. 

Member at Large, Diana Paul:  The cast parties for the Spring Play and the Choral event are being 

planned.  The cast party for the Play will be hosted by Betty Rongner. 

We wanted to mention that Ray Hebert will be in “Once upon a Mattress” at CPAC in April. 

New Business: Davey will chair the nominating committee and asked for two volunteers from the  

membership.  Positions to be filled are V.P. Music and Comedy, Secretary, Membership, Publicity and 

Member at Large #2.  Andy Bailey and Michele Donatich volunteered.  We need a slate by the April 

meeting and voting will be in May. 

Stuart Lisk asked about the handy capped lift next to the stage and why it isn’t being used.  Evidently it is 

not in working order.  Michele Donatich offered to inquire as to when it can be fixed since she, herself, is 

handy capped. 

April 25th is our next meeting. 

The meeting was adjourned at 3:52 

Submitted by Sec. Mary Campbell-Jones 


